
 
 

Notice of Extension for Submission Deadlines in the Request for Information (RFI) 

Regarding Sustainable Waste Management Solutions: Turning Waste from Nuisance to 

Resource 

 

Haifa Economic Corporation Ltd. hereby announces the postponement of the final date 

for submitting questions and requests for clarifications, as published within the 

framework of the RFI regarding sustainable waste management solutions: turning waste 

from nuisance to resource, to July 31, 2025, and the postponement of the final date for 

submitting responses to August 28, 2025. 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, no changes have been made to any other details or 

information specified in the RFI documents. 

 

This amendment notice constitutes an integral part of all RFI documents. In the event of 

any contradiction between the provisions of this amendment notice and the other RFI 

documents, the provisions of this amendment notice shall prevail. 

 

Haifa Economic Corporation Ltd. 


